
Litchfield Youth Soccer League Board Meeting 

January 11, 2016, LMS Library 

 

Attendees:  M. Boschi, C. LaBatt, A. Lajoie, J. Jozokos, S. Brown, S. Smith, M. Fluet, J. Bourque, T. DeCarli, 

M. Fluet 

1.)  President’s Report—M. Boschi 

a. Mike discussed some changes with Bruno and the coaching coordinator position.  Bruno 

has accepted the program director role for Nashua World Cup and as such cannot 

continue as Coaching Coordinator for Litchfield.  Bruno will continue to facilitate Rec 

coach training.  Brazilian Arts will remain as our training organization.   

b. Discussion on Game evaluations and tryouts and whether to continue to pay for these 

services through Brazilian Arts.  Agreed to pay for per game evals.  Conversation w/ 

coaches immediately after with copy sent to board.   

c. Discussion on possibility of Nick Green taking over as coaching coordinator (affiliated 

with Brazilian Arts).  Agreed that position will not be filled at this time.   

d. Stephanie/Mike B and Jason J to discussion outline of coaching coordinator and present 

to board at upcoming meeting.  

2.) Equipment Coordinator—T. DeCarli 

a. Email Terri your needs for equipment for Spring. 

b. Spring uniform deadline is March 15th.  

3.) Travel Coordinator—S. Brown 

a. Recap of Coach’s Meeting Notes—confirmed Spring teams and divisions and discussed 

coach’s role in expectations for parent and player behavior as well as behavior for 

coaches as representatives of the league in both indoor and outdoor.   

4.) Rec Coordinator Updates—all 

a. Registration open until April 3rd.   

b. Senior Rec updates.   

5.)  Open Discussion—all 

a. Preliminary discussion on the upcoming changes instituted by US Soccer that will impact 

our travel teams.  Discussed changes and had discussion on some pros and cons to 

calendar year vs. school year.  Discussed that there is some variation to how to register 

teams.  Agreed to table and discuss further at subsequent meeting based on our current 

rosters. 

6.) Meeting Close 

 

Next Meeting, Monday February 8th, 7pm, LMS Library 


